
 

 

 
 

TOWN OF NEW DURHAM 

PLANNING BOARD 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

SITE WALK 

WEDNESDAY AUGUST 10, 2022 @ 6:00 PM 

TASH AND VALLEY ROAD JUNCTION 

MAP 257 LOT 4 

GT Nadeau Properties, LLC 
   

You are hereby notified a site walk will be held by the New Durham Planning 

Board on Wednesday, August 10, 2022 at 6:00 PM. The site walk is regarding an 

application submitted by Jones & Beach, representing GT Nadeau Properties 

LLC, for a site plan review for 4 self-storage and boat storage buildings.  The 

property in question is located on Tash and Valley Road, Map 257 Lot 4. 

 

 

Posted 8/5/2022 

 

 

 
 


